Miller, Janet

From: Miller, Janet

Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2011 2:01 PM

To: interested Parties

Subject: CPA2011-00020 Fiddlesticks Boulevard Parcel

For those interested, the applicants have responded to the first sufficiency letter for CPA2011-00020 Fiddlesticks
Boulevard Parcel. Please review their response at the following link:

http://www.leegov.com/gov/dept/dcd/Planning/Amendments/documents/RA2011-2012/CPA2011-
00020/CPA201120A5.pdf

If you have any comments/issues, please notify Peter Blackwell at 533-8312 or via e-mail at pblackwell@leegov.com.

Thanks!

Janet Miller

" Administrative Assistant
DCD Administration
millerim@leegov.com
(239) 533-8583 PHONE
(239) 485-8319 FAX




